
Welcome back to 2024. We hope
that everyone had an enjoyable and
restful break. It has already been a
very busy start to the school year,
especially with the many new
enrolments the school has received.
To our new students and families, I
am confident that you will love
being a part of the Forrestfield
Community.

School staff have worked hard to
set up inviting and classroom
environments that are encouraging
students to participate in engaging
learning programs. Also, I would like
to extend the school’s thanks to all
parents and carers who have made
sure that their children have come
to school dressed in their school
uniforms and have all of the
necessary equipment to complete
their class work.
 
Parents and carers, the preferred
forms of communication with your
child’s classroom teacher is via
email and by organising a meeting
by calling the school on 9483 2083.

Tomorrow, we’re bringing the spirit
of Waitangi Day to Forrestfield
Primary School. Even though we’re
miles away, let’s take thi
opportunity to celebrate the rich
cultural heritage that unities us all.
We are fortunate to have Ms
Harrison with us to share her
culture and insights. Ms Harrison
will share the significance of
Waitangi Day, offering a unique
perspective that will deepen our
understanding. Tomorrow after
Break 2, Ms Harrison will present a
brief PowerPoint to the students.
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Students will return to their
classrooms to participate in
various activities. There will be a
colouring competition to be
completed by Friday, with two
students selected to win a prize!

We would like to welcome Mrs
Anna Marr, Mrs Danni Whitcombe
and Ms Penny Henshaw to
Forrestfield Primary School. They
are great additions to the Forrie
Team.

Our uniforms have arrived. Please
see our wonderful ladies in the
front office to make a purchase.

Bucket Hats $10
School Orange Polo Shirt $30
School Faction Polo Shirt $30

Again we will be continuing to use
Compass as our main source of
communication  to all our families.  
Please  log any absentees for your
child/ren there.

Please make sure you are also
following us on Facebook for all
exciting school updates:

https://www.facebook.com/forre
stfieldps

We hope you had a great start
to the year and we look

forward to the great year of
learning ahead!
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